
Harry Kim
Mayor
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101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3 • Hilo, Hawaii 96720-3043
(808) 961-8288 • Fax (808) 961-8742

April 22, 2004

Mr. David Rose
P.O. Box 1534
Kapaau, HI 96755

Dear Mr. Rose:

Special Permit No. 04-004
Applicant: Earth Aware Hawaii
Subject: Request to Withdraw Special Permit
Tax Map Key: 4-7-006:016

Christopher J. Yuen
Director

Roy R. Takemoto
Deputy Director

Thank you for your letter received on April 16, 2004, requesting to withdraw Special
Permit No.04-004. Based on this request, we will be withdrawing the above listed
application. To proceed in the future with your request, you will need to resubmit a
special permit application with our office.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact JeffDarrow or Norman Hayashi at
961-8288.

Sinucereu~/
// I" L

.. ' /'"7,!.-;. ,,1 j,t../.t..c._.

CHRISTOPHER J. YUEN
Planning Director
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Mr. and Mrs. Scott Anderson
Planning Commission
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